
 

 

    
30th April 2021 

Dear Parent and Carers 
 

Summer Curriculum – RSE 2021 – RHE 2021-22 
 
We have uploaded further information on your child’s summer curriculum in the form of ‘Parent 
Curriculum Information’ documents on the school website. We hope that they prove useful in supporting 
your children this term. Should you have any queries regarding your child’s learning, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
This term’s SRE (Sex and Relationships Education) 
Next month, we will hold zoom meetings for parents in each year group to outline the content and 
resources that we will be using in our Summer 2 RSE lessons. These lessons will not be compulsory but we 
hope the meetings will allow you to consider the lessons, the benefits to your children and ask questions. 
Zoom links will be sent in due course. Dates are as follows. 
 

Year Group Date of meeting (all meetings 4 – 4:30pm) 

Nursery Tuesday 25th May 

Reception Thursday 27th May 

Year 1 Wednesday 26th May 

Year 2 Tuesday 18th May 

Year 3 Monday 17th May 

Year 4 Thursday 20th May 

Year 5 Monday 24th May 

Year 6 Thursday 27th May 

 
Next year’s RHE (Relationships and Health Education)  
As you are aware, Relationships Education becomes statutory from September. We are currently working 
our school policy and syllabus in line with LA guidance. As you may be aware, the Local Authority will be 
holding ‘Wave 1’ parent consultations at the end of June, once lockdown has lifted. However, our school 
leaders and governors have decided to begin an initial consultation process a little earlier. By the middle 
of May, we will share our draft RHE policy and syllabus and provide an opportunity for parents to feed 
their views back to us electronically. The next step will be the Local Authority ‘Wave 1’ parent 
consultations at the end of June. After this, Barley Lane will carry out our ‘Wave 2’ parent consultations 
where further parent views will be considered. The Wave 1 and Wave 2 timelines are dependent on 
government lockdown restrictions being eased.  We hope that this approach will allow the community to 
help us to design our RHE curriculum for the benefit of the children in line with statutory requirements. 
 
Wishing you a lovely bank holiday weekend. 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Michael Henry 
Headteacher 
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